
 

 

HECKER VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 

August 14, 2018 

 

 President Charles Kujawski called the August 14, 2018 regular Board Meeting to order.  

After reciting the Pledge of Allegiance, the following members answered roll:Charles 

Kujawski, Rich Happel, Jim Mueth, Arnold Eckart, Gary Wittenauer, Guy Briley and 

Annette Schreder.  Lori Amann arrived after roll call. Absent were Trisha Maddox and 

Douglas Van Buren. 

 

James Mueth made a motion seconded by Arnold Eckart to approve the July 10, 2018 

regular Board minutes.  Voting 4 ayes, motion carried. 

 

Rich Happel made a motion seconded by James Mueth to approve the treasurer’s report 

and pay all bills submitted for the month of August.  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

Visitors:  Brian and Monique Morrissett of 221 W. Washington St. attended to ask about 

drainage issues on the property and inquired about the possibility of spraying for 

mosquitoes. 

 

Committee Reports: 

• Police—Residents are asked to please call the Monroe County Sherriff’s  Office 

with any type of concern they may have. 

• Streets—James Mueth reported that he is lining up to have street sweeping done in 

getting ready to have the streets oiled.  Discussion was also held on whether or not 

to use the same rock as last year.  A date for street oiling as well as a rain date has 

not been decided yet. 

• Zoning—Several notices were mailed out concerning trash and unkept yards.  A 

discussion was also held on what the code was for having a fence around a certain 

size swimming pool.   Caleb Wilson has attained the proper permits to begin 

building his house in Freedom Village. 

A property at Park and East Monroe was also discussed concerning the owners 

grass and weed problems. Also Neighbors have complained about a barking dog.   

 

Discussion was held on the upcoming IML Conference to be held September 20-22 in 

Chicago.  Two people have voiced interest in attending the conference. 

Gary Wittenauer made a motion seconded by James Mueth to permit up to two people to 

attend the IML Conference.  Voting 4 ayes, motion carried. 

 

Gary Wittenauer made a motion seconded by James Mueth to adjourn the meeting.  Voting 

all ayes, motion carried. 

 

The next Village Board Meeting will be on September 11, 2018 

 

Submitted by Annette Schreder, Village Clerk 

            

 

 


